
From: Stephanie_Jentsch@fws.gov
To: Crisp, Ann@Energy; 
Subject: Fw: Funding: Marsh Landing Generating Station - BIO-8
Date: Friday, August 24, 2012 8:09:34 AM

Ann,

Please see email exchange below indicating that Friends of San Pablo Bay has 
been notified of and accepts the requested change.  Please let me know if you 
need anything further to confirm.

Thanks,
Stephanie

Stephanie Jentsch 
Fish and Wildlife Biologist 
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
2800 Cottage Way, Room W-2605 
Sacramento, CA 95825 
(916) 414-6496
----- Forwarded by Stephanie Jentsch/R8/FWS/DOI on 08/24/2012 07:59 AM -----
Francesca <fdemgen@sbcglobal.
net>

08/24/2012 01:51 AM

To "<Don_Brubaker@fws.gov>"
<Don_Brubaker@fws.gov>

cc "<Chris_Nagano@fws.gov>"
<Chris_Nagano@fws.gov>,
"<Stephanie_Jentsch@fws.gov>"
<Stephanie_Jentsch@fws.gov>,
"<Cay_Goude@fws.gov>" <Cay_Goude@fws.
gov>, "<John_Bradley@fws.gov>" 
<John_Bradley@fws.gov>,
"<Joy_Albertson@fws.gov>"
<Joy_Albertson@fws.gov>, "<ann.
crisp@energy.ca.gov>" <ann.crisp@energy.ca.
gov>, "<Louis_Terrazas@fws.gov>" 
<Louis_Terrazas@fws.gov>

Subject Re: Funding: Marsh Landing Generating 
Station - BIO-8

Hello Don,
The Friends accept this change and we look forward to discussing future 

DOCKETED
California Energy Commission

AUG 24 2012

TN # 66927

08-AFC-3C



potential opportunities to serve in this capacity for the Refuge.

Francesca

On Aug 23, 2012, at 6:34 PM, <Don_Brubaker@fws.gov> wrote: 

Francesca,

About a month ago you and I chatted about GenOn sending funds to 
California Wildlife Foundation rather than the Friends of San Pablo Bay. I 
realize your reservations and concerns. Yet, we concluded that this would 
be fine. 

Can you please respond to this email, and cc all here, that the Friends are 
fine with CWF receiving the funds?

Thank you for your support. 

Don

<2C179645.gif>
Travel is fatal to 
prejudice, bigotry, 
and narrow-
mindedness.
Mark Twain


